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We are pleased to announce of our participation in “SEMICON KOREA 

2025” that will take place at COEX in Seoul, South Korea from Wednesday, 

February 19 to Friday, to February 21, 2025. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“SEMICON KOREA 2025” is an international exhibition that displays the 

latest production technologies, equipment, and materials for the 

semiconductor industry. At our booth, we will propose KE group's 

semiconductor manufacturing equipment using panels and show videos 

that introduce our business activities and ESG initiatives. 

Please give us a lot of attention. 

Exhibit at "SEMICON KOREA 2025" 


